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# Question  
 

Answer 
 

 Questions during the Briefing Session 

1 Regarding proof of accreditation particularly under 

HWSETA, should the SDP provide proof of 

accreditation in form of the full qualification under 

which the relevant unit standards fall or you require 

the approved skills programme? Thank you.  

An HWSEAT letter of accreditation for all the unit standards 

advertised, should be submitted. 

2 Seeing that you speak of different courses, in that 

case of a provider not having first aid level 2 or 3 

will they still be eligible 

No, all the service provider should be fully accredited for the unit 

standards on the advert. 

3 Please forward the specification which are not 

uploaded on etender. 

SARS does not send the tender pack to each supplier and the 

documents are easily accessible on SARS website.  

                                                               Questions after Briefing Session 

1 The mandatory evaluation 7.3, prescribes that all 

evaluation criteria must be met. We are not 

accredited with the Maritime Safety Authority ( 

Table 5, point 5) 

We do meet the other criteria. However 7.4.2 

prescribes that we can tender for any one or more 

of the four categories.  

I have taken a screen shot of 7.3 and 7.4.2 

All potential bidders are expected to meet the mandatory 

evaluation. 

7.3.1 Only Bidders that have met the administrative 

prequalification Criteria in Gate 0 will be evaluated in Gate 1 for 

mandatory evaluation. The table below contains the mandatory 

evaluation criteria.  

7.3.2 If a bidder does not meet any of the mandatory 

evaluation criteria, the bidder will be disqualified, and the 

bidder’s proposal will not be evaluated further. 

2.  
All potential bidders are expected to align with the following Quality Council for Trades & Occupations (QCTO) 

circulars and The Occupational Qualifications Sub Framework (OQSF) Policy 2021, Notice No. 1463 published in 

Govt. Gazette No 45401 of 29 October 2021. 

1. QCTO OQM Circular 1/2022  

2. Circular 2/2022 issued by QCTO  

 

 

 


